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Learning 4 The Futures 

 Newsletter  

 Welcome to Learning 4 the Future. Thank you for allowing us to service your family’s 
Childcare needs. You may have noticed different changes with staff, please cope with us 
as we continue our hiring process. The weather is slowly changing, please remember to call 
before picking up and dropping off. Safety reminder with the change of weather, if your 
child has a hard cough or green mucus running from their nose, please keep them home. 
Please be sure you or the person dropping off and picking up is clocking your child in and 
out daily.  

        Hip, Hip, Hooray we have new friends 

today! Let’s all give a friendly welcome to 

our new staff and students. 

  

  

 

 

  

 

Each class will be working on the same curriculum but in 

different formats. Classwork and homework will be age 

appropriate.  

Theme: Black History 

                Valentines 

Color: Pink 

Shape: Heart 

Letters: Pp, Qq, Rr 

Numbers: 13, 14 

 

 

February 2025 

 

February 2nd       Groundhog Day  

February 5th       100th Day of school 

February 7th      Football Attire 

February 14th     Valentine’s Day 

February 19th     Presidents Day  

February 21st     Early Dismissal  

 

 

 

February 2nd   Aria     

February 11th Selena 

 

 

 

 

 Don’t forget to change out your child change of clothes with appropriate attire for the weather  

 

Caterpillars- Ms. Imelda, 

Alexandra, Kaleb, Nolan & Asa 

Chipmunks-Janella, Tory & Abigail 

 


